
 

Attention Staff, 

It’s that time of year to celebrate Red Ribbon Week, the nation’s largest drug prevention 

campaign.  This year’s theme is “Our Future is Key, so Stay Drug Free!”  This campaign is a great 

way for M.C. Cash staff and students to show their commitment to live drug free.  We would 

like your support in participating in the following events. 

Monday: “Our Future is Key, so Stay Drug Free!” 

*Staff and students can wear a college/military shirt and uniform bottoms* 

Students will kick off Red Ribbon Week by learning about its history on the weekly video 

announcements and complete a Red Ribbon Week pledge in class. 

Tuesday: “Being Drug Free is No Sweat” 

*Staff and students can wear sweats.” 

Wednesday:  Community Walk to school 

* Staff and students can wear RED tops and uniform bottoms* 

Staff and students will meet at Playa Margarita Park at 6:45 a.m. and will be led on a walk to 

school at 6:50 a.m.  Please encourage your students to participate by offering an incentive.  This 

is a great opportunity for the entire Cash community to join together to promote awareness 

and the Red Ribbon Week campaign! 

Thursday: “Our Futures Are Bright, No Drugs in Sight” 

 *Staff and students can wear cool sunglasses (must be removed in class).* 

 

Friday: “M.C. Cash Staff and Students are “Jean”-ius. We Stay Drug Free” 

 *Staff and students can wear M.C. Cash spirit shirts and jeans.* 


